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Bridgeville RTK: 662 Chestnut St.

From Joe Kauer <jkauer@bridgevilleboro.com>
Date Mon 02/12/2024 20:07
To  Evan Foster <evan.foster@proplogix.com>

Dear Evan,
I am in receipt of your Right to Know Request that seeks the following regarding 662 Chestnut Street:

“Please advise if the below address has any open / pending / expired permits and demolition permits
that needs attention and any fees due currently.

Also advisee if there are any Code Violations or fines due that needs attention currently.
Any unrecorded liens / fines / special assessments due.”

There are no permit matters that require attention at this time.
There are no known code violations that need attention at this time.
There are no known unfiled lines, fines or special assignments due at this time.

For sewer utility and tax information, please contact Jordan Tax Services or apply for a Municipal
Lien Letter.

This email closes out your request for information.
Joe Kauer

Joseph Kauer, ICMA-CM
Borough Manager
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